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NCTF-RH Provides Tank Cleaning Update 
 

Tank cleaning operations continue at the Red Hill Bulk 
Fuel Storage facility and remain on schedule.   
  
Teams are currently inspecting and repairing the center 
towers in Tanks 2, 3 and 4. Tank 6 is being prepared to 
be pressure washed, and tanks 5, 7, and 8 are in the 
final stages of cleaning verification.   
  
The team is preparing to degas tank 20 in October,  
making it the eighth tank to undergo this initial process 
to clean and eventually close it.   
  
For more information about the tank cleaning process, 
visit www.navyclosureforce.navy.mil. 

NCTF-RH Safety Programs Focus  
on Worker and Contractor Safety  

 

Navy Closure Task Force-Red Hill prioritizes worker and contractor 
safety while operating inside the Red Hill Bulk Fuel Storage Facility. 
This is done through our robust safety programs. These measures 
ensure that workers are safe when entering and working in the tanks 
and throughout the facility.  
  

Confined space entry protocols include understanding confined 
spaces requirements, monitoring air quality, ensuring proper  
ventilation, and using safety equipment, which include lifelines to 
prevent falls.    
  

In addition to the command’s safety programs, personnel working in 
the tanks or elsewhere in the facility follow all Occupational Safety 
and Health Administration (OSHA) standards for personal protective 
equipment and other precautions as appropriate for the work being 
performed.  
  

To learn more about these programs, join us for the upcoming infor-
mation webinar on Sept. 24.   

Step 2: Remove Solid Sludge (approx. 2-3 months)  
Step 1: Preparation (approx. 2-3 months)  

Step 3: Pressure Washing (approx. 1-2 months) 
Step 4: Tank Decommission (approx. 1-2 months)  

For more information about these topics, visit the NCTF-RH YouTube Channel at www.youtube.com/@NCTF-RH 

http://www.navyclosureforce.navy.mil
http://www.youtube.com/@NCTF-RH
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https://tinyurl.com/NCTF-RH-Webinar

